
 

Posted 10-12-22 

Kerens Care Center has had no new cases of COVID-19 in the last 7 days.       

We are open for visitation.       
 
We are thrilled to share a few updates we have made to our COVID-19 Response Plan. Today, 
there is a much lower risk of spread and severe illness from COVID-19 and because of this, new 
guidelines released last week by the CDC have allowed us to make the changes outlined below.  
Masking requirements will now be determined by our county transmission rate.  

When our county has a transmission level classified as anything below “high” (low, moderate, or 
substantial) all staff and visitors, vaccinated and unvaccinated, will have the option to remove 
their face coverings inside our building.  

This policy is subject to change and masks will be required again if:  

●​ Our county community transmission level is “high” or 
●​ We have a new staff or resident case of COVID-19 within the last 14 days 

The county transmission rate is updated frequently on the CDC’s website. Meaning, the county 
level, and our face covering policy, could change overnight.  

Signage will be posted on our door, and throughout the building, to reflect the current 
requirements. You may always call to ask about our current guidelines prior to your visit. Even 
when optional, we will always have masks available for you to use. Visitors may remove face 
coverings in private settings with their loved one, regardless of the current county transmission 
rate.  

All visitors must screen in by answering a series of questions about symptoms and contact on our 
kiosk. Visitors must record their temperature and use hand hygiene before and after their visit. 
We ask that visitors do maintain physical distance from anyone outside of their immediate group. 

As always, our first priority is the health, safety, and comfort of our residents. We will continue 
to observe numerous core principles of COVID-19 infection prevention. 

We encourage our communities to learn more about the COVID-19 vaccines. We recommend 
using resources such as CDC.gov and conversations with personal healthcare providers. To find 
a vaccine near you, visit: Vaccines.gov/search . 

 

Please call us at 830-583-9101, we would be happy to answer any questions you may have. 

https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view?list_select_state=all_states&list_select_county=all_counties&data-type=Risk
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/covid-19/index.html
https://www.vaccines.gov/search/

